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Technology Report 

For the May 2018 School Board Meeting 
 
The QISD Technology director responded to 26 calls for assistance since 
the April 2018 board meeting. The April 2018 online STAAR testing went 
smoothly. Additional STAAR testing on the chromebooks takes place in 
early May. I will be installing some hardware upgrades to our network 
servers over the summer. Monthly software patches for our district wireless 
access points, firewall, network switches and iMac computer labs have 
been installed. iOS 11.3.1 and OSX 10.13.4 have been released for Apple 
devices. Google Chromebook OS version 66 has been released and 
deployed to the student chromebooks. 
 


